From: LAWRENCE J SUFFREDIN JR

To: Matthew DelLeon (Secretary to the Board); Lynne Turner (Secretary to the Board); Timothy Casey (Secretary to
the Board); MaryRita Luecke

Subject: Cancel Legislation and Intergovernmental Relations committee for next week

Date: Friday, July 23, 2021 4:43:59 PM

External Message Disclaimer

This message originated from an external source. Please use proper judgment and caution when opening
attachments, clicking links, or responding to this email.

All - Please cancel next week’s meeting. The sponsors of the only item have asked not to call it. Thank you. Larry
Suffredin

Sent from my iPhone
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